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Mr Gerard Jose
General Manager
Greater Taree City Council
PO Box 482
Taree NSW 2430

Our ref:
Your ref

10111879
712005R

Att: Lisa Proctor

Dear Mr Jose,

Planning Proposal PP2010-GTARE-003-00 Brimbin New Town

I refer to Council's request that the earlier Planning Proposal for Brimbin,
PP201 O_GTARE-003-00, not proceed.

As delegate of the Secretary, Planning and Environment, I have now determined that
the planning proposal not proceed in view of it being superseded by GTLEP
Amendment No.6 (PP_2013_GTARE_002_00). A Gateway determination for the more
recent and larger proposal was approved on 8 November, 2013.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ken Phelan of
the Department's Newcastle office on 4904 2705.

Yours sincerely,

2 May 2014
David Rowland
General Manager
Hunter and Central Goast Region
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